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Life-cycles  
 
We have enjoyed learning about the lifecycle of a 
frog. After a trip to the School pond, we collected 
some tadpoles and have been observing them 
change. We are excited to announce we have 
froglets.  
 
 
 
This week, Saira’s mum, Shirin, kindly ordered our 
class a caterpillar kit, so we can observe the lifecycle 
of a butterfly. In just a few days we have seen them 
double in size. 
 
 
 
 
Maths  
This week we are going to be revisiting adding and 
taking away. We will be using a number track to 
count on and back to find the answers. You can 
explore this at home in everyday situations. For 
example, We have two plates on the table, if we add 
three more how many will we have. 
 
 
 
Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
This term is all about the topic of change. We will be 
discussing how we felt when we started in Reception 
and what sort of things we did to help us settle in.  As 
the term goes on we will talk more about Year one 
and their feelings about this in preparation for a 
positive transition. Further information will follow 
about a visit to Year 1.  
 
 
 
Summer  
As we are enjoying all of this beautiful sunshine, 
please remember to apply sun cream that provides 
protection for the whole School day, as well as a 
sunhat.  Water bottles are refilled throughout the day.  
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
PE 
When children get changed for PE they use a chair to 
organise their belongings, that said we had quite a 
muddle on Friday. Lots of names have been washed out 
of uniforms and PE kits, and children were unsure if they 
arrived in a shirt or polo-shirt. I am sorry if your child 
returned home in the wrong clothes. Please can we ask 
you to check your child’s uniform and ensure that it’s all 
named. We will be sending home all PE bags on Monday 
for you to check and rename ready for Friday. Children 
also need a pair of trainers. Thank you for your 
understanding.  
 
 
 
 
 

  

 


